
 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 
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Upcoming 
Events 

May 2nd Soup and Sandwich            

  LaPasse Parish Hall 

  11:30 - 1:00 

May 4th Spring Concert - St. Andrew’s

  Beachburg @ 7 pm 

May 4th WDRA Boardwalk Bingo 

May 5th Beachburg Community      

  Yard Sale 9 am - 1:00 pm 

May 6th WDRA Board Meeting           

  7:00 pm @ Hall 

May 8th Inaugural meeting of Singing

  Group, 7 pm, upstairs hall 

May 9th RSSC Monthly Meeting 

May 16th RSSC Soup & Sandwich 

May 19th Community Big Breakfast             

  & Yard Sale 

May 25th Tween Dance - 7 pm 

May 27th  RSSC Spring Tea 

June 6th Soup and Sandwich            

  LaPasse Parish Hall                  

  11:30– 1:00  

June 9th  St. Andrew’s United                

  Westmeath Church Supper 

July 7th Tour de Whitewater 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: (613) 401-6592 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

 

A friendly reminder that all content and advertising 

submissions for the WDRA Newsletter must be      

received by the 15th of the month in order to      

guarantee inclusion the following month.                           

Submissions can be made via email                                      

at wdranewsletter@nrtco.net.                                     

For inquiries, please call Lynn at (613) 587-4438 or 

Heather at (613) 587-4394. 

Canada Day Celebration 

Sunday, July 1st 

Come out & join us! 

Ron Ethier Memorial Horseshoe Tournament 

BBQ CHICKEN DINNER 

Family Games,                              

Face Painting 

Hosted by WDRA 

At the Recreation Centre 

More information to follow. 



May 2018 Update of Riverview Seniors Social Club  

  Submitted by Heather Campbell 

The Riverview Seniors Social Club is a non-profit and volunteer driven organization working to enhance the quality of life, community participation and 
independence of seniors. 

  ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND THE WEDNESDAY MAY 9TH MEETING. These business meetings are held the second Wednesday 
of every month at the Westmeath Recreation Centre Hall and member input is most welcome.  

For membership, please contact membership chair Connie Gray at 613-582-3390. Cost $10. We are the largest seniors’ group in             
Whitewater. Check us out! 

 The Monthly Paramedic Wellness Clinic and the Foot Care service are available on the 2nd Wednesday, at 12:30 each month, after the 
business meeting. The wellness clinic is free and offers a chance to have your blood pressure, heart rate, temperature and pulse checked. There is 
a $20 charge for the foot care. Participation is encouraged so that our area does not lose these opportunities. If you need more information, call 
Laurene Blackwell at 613-587-4491. 

 Don’t miss the monthly Soup and Sandwich Luncheon at noon on Wednesday May 16th. Cost is $8.  Thanks to our convener 
Laurine and to the faithful workers in the kitchen as well as those who contribute food for these monthly luncheons. Please contact 
Laurine (613-587-4491) if you are a member and can contribute food.  Volunteers and sharing mean so much to creating happiness 
and success! 

 If you love to sing, come to the Westmeath Community Hall and check out the inaugural meeting at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, May 8th of a singing 
group. This is open to anyone over 50. (see separate ad) 

  Plans have started for the Spring Tea to be from 2 pm to 4 pm on Sunday, May 27th  at the Westmeath Community Hall. The 
theme is “Celebration of Spring”. There will be a silent auction. If you (or your business) have an article to contribute, please contact 

Linda Bromley (613-587 4568) or Judy Hunter (613-582-3719). Items can also be dropped off at the hall on Sat. May 26th between 10 a.m. and 
2p.m. The proceeds from this silent auction are in support of Hospice Renfrew. The committee is chaired by our very capable member Doreen 
McNair. Tickets ($15) are available from most members of the Riverview Seniors Social Club. 

 Keep tuned for date and time information as to the possibility of Westmeath Seniors Social Club hosting a “Candidate Meeting” for the 
Riding of Renfrew-Nipissing- Pembroke for the upcoming June 7, 2018 Ontario Provincial election. 

 If you are already planning for the Fall, circle September 15th, 2018 and plan to attend at Westmeath Community Hall the Stonefence      
Theatre play “I Come From the Valley”, written by the late Joan Finnigan. 

Copies of “My Wishes Workbook” for $15.00 are still available. Order by email to: mywishesworkbook@gmail.com. Or phone 587-4502. They make 
great presents. 

Please visit and share Riverview Seniors Social Club Facebook Page for ever-evolving new ideas, events, 
projects and pictures! 

Wanting to explore: Remember you can obtain at any one of the Whitewater Region Public Libraries 
“The Ottawa Museum Pass” which allows you to visit FREE your choice of 10 different museums. 

 

I would like to acknowledge 

to all those who expressed 

 sympathy for the loss of   

my brother Jim Burke. 

 Sincerely,  

Sheila (Burke) Ulicska 

RENFREW COUNTY                    

RELAY FOR LIFE 

Friday, June 22, 2018 

Pembroke Memorial Centre 

(PMC) 

   6 p.m. - 12 a.m. 

To register, or for more information, please 

contact the Canadian Cancer Society  at  

(613) 735-2571 

Cindy Giroux, 613-587-4629 

 giroux@nrtco.net 

WDRA TWEEN DANCES 

May 25, 2018 &  

June 29, 2018 

7 pm - 10 pm  

Ages 8 - 15 years 

$5.00 per person 

Music by: 

Abbey Lane DJ Entertainment Canada 

WDRA Annual General Meeting 

The WDRA would like to thank all those who took the time to come out and join us 

at our AGM on April 16th.  Elections were held for some Board positions and your 

2018-2019 Board Members are:  

President - Brenda Grady 

Vice President - Neil Nicholson 

Treasurer - Heather Fleury 

Secretary - Beth Ethier 

Facilities Manager - Peter Ethier 

Kitchen Manager - Leatrice Norlock 

Bar Manager - Marie McMullen 

Program Coordinator - Shari Kosowan 

Director at Large - Bob Grylls 

A special thank you to outgoing Board Members Kirsten Norlock and Danielle 

Gervais.   Thank you for all your hard work! 

mailto:mywishesworkbook@gmail.com

